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Lawyers Discuss How New Seattle Ordinance Will Impact Gig
Economy Companies
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In a bylined article published in Law360, Catharine Morisset and Lisa Nagele-Piazza provide a

detailed description of Seattle's new App-Based Worker Minimum Payment Ordinance. They explain

that the ordinance applies to gig economy businesses with 250 or more contract workers, and they

discuss what these qualifying entities need to know to comply with Seattle’s ordinance in the context

of the broader trend in which state and local legislatures across the country are taking up the issue

of whether — and what — gig economy worker protections should exist.

To read the article visit Law360 (subscription required).
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